
 
Dates –  
 
30th November  LADA performing Puss in Boots in school 
 
30th November  Last day for Christmas dinner orders 
 
2nd December   Christmas Hampers Non Uniform Day  
 
6th December   PTFA Christmas Fete 2pm -4.30pm  
 
9th December   Christmas Tree Festival 6pm  
 
14th December Last swimming for Term 2 
 
14th December  Christmas Plays 2pm and 6pm 
 
20th December Party Day – non uniform day.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children return to school 
Wednesday 4th January 2017 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

INGOLDSBY ACADEMY 

25 November 2016 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

A visit to the Sleaford Hub 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
It was a pleasure to share Remembrance Day with residents and 
families on the 11th November.  The children were a credit to the 
school and were congratulated on their superb poems and 
artwork. Thank you to all who attended; it was a pleasure to share 
your children’s hard work with you.  Not only was children’s work 
displayed in the church but was also displayed in Grantham 
Library.   
  
Lord Blunkett visit 
Lord David Blunkett and Cosby visited our school recently to 
introduce himself to the children and meet staff. Lord Blunkett is 
Chair of the Trust and chose to visit us on the way back from 
visiting another school in Kettering.  Jack and Rem from Badger 
class were congratulated on their hosting skills as they gave Lord 
Blunkett the grand tour of our school.     
 
 
Children in Need  
What a spotacular day! Children chose to be their spotacular 
selves and support Children in Need. The children raised an 
incredible £57.00. Thank you to all who supported this good cause.  
 
 
Swimming Lessons  
Children’s last swimming lesson will be Wednesday 14th December.  
Swimming will continue after the Christmas break starting back on 
Wednesday 4th January, first day back.  A big thank you to 
everyone who has contributed to the cost of swimming it is greatly 
appreciated.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Christmas Dinner 
Menus have been sent out for Christmas dinner. If you would like 
your child to have a Christmas dinner please can you ensure all 
orders are in school for Wednesday 30th December.  
 
Non Uniform Day  
 
Next Friday, 2nd December, the PTFA are inviting children to come 
in non-school uniform for the day in return for a Christmas hamper 
donation.  The PTFA are asking for each class to donate a themed 
item according to the class your child is in.  
Hedgehog class – Chocolate hamper 
Owl class – Pampering hamper 
Badger class – Christmas themed hamper 
 
Thank you in advance for all donations made.  
 
Christmas Tree Festival 
We perform at the Christmas Tree Festival on Friday 9th December 
and would like the children to meet us at the church for 5.45pm.  
You are all welcome to join us in poems, readings and song. 
 
Christmas Performances 
“The Perfect Present” at 2.00pm and 6.00pm 
 
There is an afternoon and evening performance time for each play.  
For the evening performances please can children be back at 
school for 5.30pm.  
 
Please can reply slips be returned to school by the 2nd December in 
order that tickets can be issued.  
 
During the performance we will be holding a raffle for the 
Christmas Hampers. 
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